

KENAI PENINSULA BOROUGH SCHOOL DISTRICT

148 North Binkley Street Phone (907) 714-8888 Soldotna, Alaska 99669 Fax (907) 262-9645

Materia

May 7, 2007

TO:

Board of Education

FROM:

Tim Peterson, Director, Human Resources

THROUGH:

Glen Szymoniak, Assistant Superintendent

SUBJECT:

Approval of Resignations – Item 11a (6)

It is recommended the following resignations be approved effective the end of the 06-07 school year:

Matt Widaman

Workforce Development

Curriculum & Assessment

Deidre Jenson

Behavior Transitions

District wide-Pupil Services

Joel Jenson

Behavior Teacher

District wide-Pupil Services

Jill DuFloth

6th Grade

Kenai Middle

Stephanie Jez

Music

Seward Elementary

Ben Eveland

Assistant Principal

Soldotna Middle

Shannon Riley

Special Ed/resource

Susan B. English

04/09/07

Mr. Tim Peterson Director of Human Resources 148 N. Binkley Soldotna, AK 99611

Dear Mr. Peterson,

Please accept this as my letter of resignation as a teacher at the Kenai Workforce Development Center, effective the end of the 2006-2007 contracted year. My family and I will be moving to Wyoming. I have enjoyed working with the wonderful students of KPBSD.

Sincerely,

Matt Widaman

Kenai Peninsula Workforce Development Center

A 15 16 17 78 78 70 77 2007

Con Kenai Peninsula Borough School
District

Con District

Deidre Jenson

Soldotna, AK 99669

April 6, 2007

KPBSD 148 N. Binkley, Soldotna, AK 99669

To Whom It May Concern:

Please consider this letter as my formal resignation from my current teaching position. I would like to be released from my contract for the 2007-2008 school year.

Thank you for the opportunity I have had to teach in your district. I have enjoyed working with the kids and staff in the district.

If I can be of any assistance with the person filling my position please let me know.

Sincerely,

Deidre Jenson

APR O & 2007

KPBSD

Joel Jenson

Soldotna, AK 99669

April 6, 2007

KPBSD 148 N. Binkley, Soldotna, AK 99669

To Whom It May Concern:

Please consider this letter as my formal resignation from my current teaching position. I would like to be released from my contract for the 2007-2008 school year.

Thank you for the opportunity I have had to teach in your district. I have enjoyed working with the kids and staff in the district.

If I can be of any assistance with the person filling my position please let me know.

Sincerely,

[∕]Joel∕Jenson

RECEIVED

APR 6 6 2007

KPBSD

Mr. Tim Peterson Director of Human Resources 148 N. Binkley Soldotna, AK 99611

Dear Mr. Peterson,

Please accept this as my letter of resignation as 6th grade teacher at Kenai Middle School effective the end of the 2006-2007 contract year. My family and I will be moving to Wyoming. I have enjoyed working with the talented teachers of KPBSD.

Sincerely,

Jill DuFloth

6th Grade Teacher

Kenai Middle School

giel Du Floth



May 1, 2007

Stephanie Jez

Anchorage, AK 99508

Stephjezanie@hotmail.com

Kenai Peninsula Borough School District Human Resources Lynn Sandahl 148 N Binkley Soldotna, Alaska 99669

Dear Ms. Sandahl:

Please accept this letter as formal notification that I will be leaving my position on the last day of my contract, May 24.

Thank you for the many teaching opportunities. I have enjoyed working with all of the students from pre-school through high school and with a fine staff as well. I will miss Seward very much.

If I can be of any assistance during this transition and/or when school begins, please do not hesitate to call me or email me. Again, thank you.

Sincerely,

Stephanie Jez Pk-12 Music

Seward School

A MANON

Dr. Donna Peterson Superintendent Kenai Peninsula Borough School District Soldotna, Alaska 99669

Mr. Benjamin Eveland

Kasilof, Alaska 99610

April 19, 2007

Dear Dr. Peterson,

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that I have accepted a position as Principal of the Mat-Su Career and Technical High School with the Matanuska-Susitna Borough School District. Taking this new journey is both bitter/sweet. I am excited with the opportunity and challenge in front of me, but sad to leave a place where Jane and I have centered our lives for the last twenty-six years. We came to the Kenai for our honeymoon as newlyweds. We later experienced the joys of creating our own family, and also have dealt with the sorrows experienced when we receive those dreaded phone calls informing us we have lost loved ones. Through it all, the district has not only provided me with employment but has played an important role in my family's lives.

Therefore, with a heavy heart, I tender my resignation with the Kenai Peninsula Borough School District effective upon completion of my administrative duties for the 2006-2007 school year.

Sincerely

Mr. Ben Eveland

Man Aprend

April 23, 2007

Tim Peterson Kenai Peninsula Borough School District District Office

Dear Mr. Peterson,



I am writing to let you know that I will not be able to sign my teaching contract for the 2007-2008 school year. On March 28, 2007 I was given a contract with the assumption that it would be full-time special education in Seldovia and later found out that the district has reconfigured the position to .75 Special Education Teacher .25 Title I. I'd like to thank you for the opportunity to work in your district and in the wonderful city of Seldovia and hope in the future I may be a part of your team again.

Sincerely,

Shannon Riley

Jasapario 1